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EA-SnaplLake

From: Vern Christensen, Executive Director

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2003 3.28 PM

To: 'Mike Vaydik'

Cc: EA-Snaplake; Alan Ehrlich; Glenda Fratton (E-mail)
Subject: RE: De Beers EIS

Noted Mike. Thanks.

Vern

From: Mike Vaydik [mailto:mvaydik@ssimicro.com]
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2003 2:22 PM

To: Vern Christensen, Executive Director

Subject: De Beers EIS

Please accept this as notification that | would like to address the Board during the public hearings.

The topic of my address will be socio economic. | would like to speak about aboriginal participation in the
NWT mining industry for the past 10-12 years. d

Mike Vaydik

General Manager

NWT & Nunavut Chamber of Mines

Box 2818 YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2Rt
Phone (867)873 5281 Fax (867) 920 2145
website: www.miningnorth.com
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